
October 25, 1937

My dear Mr. Bassett:
Thank you very much for your letter 

of October 22nd, enclosing tear sheets from 
the Sherbrooke Dally Record.

’Then we asked you for clippings from 
the GAZETTE, we did not expect you to go to the 
trouble of securing additional clippings from 
other newspapers. However, we know Mr. Douglas 
will appreciate your kindness a great deal.

Very sincerely youre,

Secretary

John Bassett, Esq. 
The Gazette 
Montreal, Canada


